
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

OneHockey Announces Exciting Partnership with Petey Puck as Official Sponsor of Player of 
the Game Awards 

 

Sept 24, 2024 — OneHockey is proud to announce a brand-new partnership with Petey Puck and 
their innovative Off-Ice Stick and Link Puck, which will be the official sponsor of the Player of the 
Game awards for this season’s tournaments. 

Players honored as the Player of the Game will have the privilege of wearing the OneHockey Player 
of the Game Chain until their next game, celebrating their outstanding performance on the ice. The 
chain will be passed along to other exceptional players on the team throughout the tournament. In 
addition, each Player of the Game will receive a commemorative Player of the Game Poster to 
recognize their achievement. 

“We are extremely excited to partner with Petey Puck,” said [Your Name], CEO of OneHockey. 
“Their innovative off-ice training tools align perfectly with our goal of enhancing the player 
experience, and we’re thrilled to add this exciting new element to our tournaments.” 

For more information on Petey Puck and their Off-Ice Stick and Link Puck, please visit 
purehockey.com. 

About OneHockey: 

OneHockey is a leader in youth and amateur hockey tournaments across North America, renowned 
for delivering highly entertaining and memorable experiences for teams, players, and families. 

About Petey Puck: 

Petey Puck specializes in developing cutting-edge off-ice hockey training tools, helping players 
enhance their skills and improve performance. 

 

 



 

 

 

For media inquiries, please contact: 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

OneHockey 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 

 


